
 
 

Notice 
DAC/N-47/2022-23, dated 23.06.2022 

 
In partial modification of the earlier Notice bearing No. DAC/N-42/2022-23, 

dated 23.06.2022 it is hereby notified that the Admit Cards for the students of 

Semester-IV B.A., B.Sc. B.Com. (Hons/General/Major), 2022 will NOT BE 

available on 29.06.2022. 

The Admit Cards for the students of Semester-IV B.A., B.Sc. B.Com. 

(Hons/General/Major), 2022 will be distributed immediately after the same 

is made available in the Calcutta University portal. 

All concerned are requested to regularly visit the college website for latest 

updates. 

 

Principal 
Dinabandhu Andrews College 
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